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When somebody should go to the books stores, search initiation by shop,
shelf by shelf, it is truly problematic. This is why we give the ebook
compilations in this website. It will certainly ease you to see guide Heidi
Betts Lori Foster as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you in fact want, you
can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your
method can be every best place within net connections. If you strive for to
download and install the Heidi Betts Lori Foster, it is unconditionally
simple then, previously currently we extend the associate to buy and create
bargains to download and install Heidi Betts Lori Foster appropriately
simple!

Knock Me for a Loop Jun 28 2022 When it comes to relationships, talk show
host Grace Fisher won't stand for cheating—especially not from her fiancé,
star hockey goalie Zack Hoolihan. Her weekly knitting group backs her up
when she calls it off, but it doesn't entirely ease the sting of betrayal.
She won't listen to Zack's indignant explanations of innocence—she just
wants to tie up loose ends and move on. Until he winds up injured, that is,
and she finds herself playing nursemaid ... Zack doesn't know how that woman
got into his hotel room, but he does know losing Grace has put him so far
off his game, he ended up with a busted knee and a broken heart. If things
aren't mended fast, he'll miss the playoffs, miss his girl, and lose
everything. But if Grace is willing to push him into physical therapy, maybe
he can pull her back into his arms—before their truce unravels. This time,
he'll do everything it takes to knit their relationship back together...
The Guy Next Door Apr 26 2022 Three sexy new spring-fling novellas from
three of today's hottest contemporary romance authors! Ready, Set, Jett by
Lori Foster A vacation from her no-strings romance with her sexy next-door
neighbor. That's what Natalie Alexander needs to get her head—and

heart—together. But her solo trip south turns into a disaster when gorgeous
Jett Sutter turns up with another challenge. Gail's Gone Wild by Susan
Donovan Single mom Gail Chapman insists on chaperoning her teenage
daughter's spring-break trip to Key West. But she never expects to face
temptation—in the hunky form of Jesse Batista, the mysterious man in the
cottage next door. Just One Taste by Victoria Dahl All-work-and-no-play
businessman Eric Donovan won't be distracted by a "businesswoman" who's all
wrong for him. Beth Cantrell owns a women's erotica shop! And she has a
juicy little secret. Can she tempt him to put pleasure before business for
once?
Twilight Children Jun 04 2020 From the bestselling author of One Child
comes the story of three of former special education teacher Torey Hayden’s
most extraordinary challenges. Nine-year-old Cassandra, kidnapped by her
father and found starving, dirty, and picking through garbage cans—is a
child prone to long silences and erratic, violent behavior. Charming,
charismatic four-year-old Drake will speak only in private to his
mother—while his tough, unbending grandfather's demands for an immediate
cure threatens to cause irreparable harm. And though she had never worked
with adults, Hayden agrees to help fearful and silent eighty-two-year-old
massive stroke victim Gerda—discovering in the process that a treatment's
successes could prove nearly as heartbreaking as its limitations.
Loves Me, Loves Me Knot Nov 21 2021 Jenna Langan knows what she wants, and
as she tells her best friends after their weekly knitting group, she doesn't
need a man to give it to her...only a few of his best swimmers. And just
because her marriage to undercover vice cop Gage Marshall ended badly
doesn't mean he can't still give her the baby she's always wanted. In fact,
she's willing to bet a couple of her favorite hand-knit boas that she can
tie him up in knots he'll definitely enjoy... An unexpected seduction is one
thing, but stud service? No, thank you. Gage had his reasons for pulling the
plug on his happily ever after with Jenna, and nothing that's happened since
their divorce has changed his mind. That is, until Jenna got it into her
head to tie him up and drag him down. Now he has no choice but to stick
around until he knows for sure if his ex-wife is pregnant. But the more time
he spends with Jenna, the more his resolve begins to unravel...
Secrets, Lies & Lullabies (Mills & Boon Desire) Aug 19 2021 When Jessica
Taylor spots Alexander Bajoran, the man who ruined her family and drove
their company out of business, at the resort where she’s working as a
chambermaid, she and her cousin plot revenge. But the plan backfires when
Jessica is seduced by the wealthy businessman...and she becomes mother to
his child!
The Musician's Daughter Aug 07 2020 Amid the glitter and glamour of musical
and court life in 18th century Vienna, fifteen-year-old Theresa Maria
Shurman is trying to solve a brutal mystery. Who killed her father, an
acclaimed violinist, and stole his valuable Amati violin? When Haydn himself
offers her a position as his assistant, it gives Theresa access to life in
the palace-and to a world of deceit. Theresa uncovers blackmail and
extortion even as she discovers courage and honor in unexpected places: from
a Gypsy camp on the banks of the Danube, to the rarefied life of the
imperial family. And she feels the stirrings of a first, tentative love for
someone who is as deeply involved in the mystery as she is.

Back in Black Jan 30 2020 Never before published from the New York Times
bestselling author Gillian is a PR expert hired to smooth out the rough
edges on hot- headed sports club president Drew Black. He's rough, raw and
ready for any challenge Gillian throws his way. But which one's going to end
up on top?
Tangled Up In Love May 28 2022 Ever since Dylan Stone beat Veronica Chasen
out of a prime position at the Cleveland Courier, they've been bitter
rivals, engaging in a very public war of words in their competing newspaper
columns. They routinely challenge each other to go bungee jumping, white
water rafting, or into tattoo parlors to see who will wimp out first. But
Veronica's latest taunt may be Dylan's toughest assignment yet: She dares
him to learn to knit. Dylan is not going to let something his grandmother
can do scare him off. He's man enough to make a scarf—and attend Veronica's
weekly knitting circle. But when the infuriatingly handsome Dylan shows up
at the craft shop and charms all the ladies, Veronica starts to get all
knotted up in something that feels a lot like love...
Fighting Dirty Sep 07 2020 Armie Jacobson is the hottest MMA fighter in the
game, but Merissa Colter is ready to try out a few steamy moves of her own
to win him.
The Secrets We Kept Dec 31 2019 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A thrilling
tale of secretaries turned spies, of love and duty, and of
sacrifice—inspired by the true story of the CIA plot to infiltrate the
hearts and minds of Soviet Russia, not with propaganda, but with the
greatest love story of the twentieth century: Doctor Zhivago • A HELLO
SUNSHINE x REESE WITHERSPOON BOOK CLUB PICK At the height of the Cold War,
Irina, a young Russian-American secretary, is plucked from the CIA typing
pool and given the assignment of a lifetime. Her mission: to help smuggle
Doctor Zhivago into the USSR, where it is banned, and enable Boris
Pasternak’s magnum opus to make its way into print around the world.
Mentoring Irina is the glamorous Sally Forrester: a seasoned spy who has
honed her gift for deceit, using her magnetism and charm to pry secrets out
of powerful men. Under Sally’s tutelage, Irina learns how to invisibly ferry
classified documents—and discovers deeply buried truths about herself. The
Secrets We Kept combines a legendary literary love story—the decades-long
affair between Pasternak and his mistress and muse, Olga Ivinskaya, who
inspired Zhivago’s heroine, Lara—with a narrative about two women empowered
to lead lives of extraordinary intrigue and risk. Told with soaring
emotional intensity and captivating historical detail, this is an
unforgettable debut: a celebration of the powerful belief that a work of art
can change the world.
The Truth About Cats & Dogs Oct 09 2020 Two Chihuahuas, a crime-solving cat
and three homeless mutts are about to become matchmakers... Sadie Harte's
Chihuahua is head over heels for the Chihuahua next door. It's impossible
for Sadie and neighbor Buck Boswell to keep them apart. And soon Sadie and
Buck are finding it impossible to stay away from each other, too. Clever
Chihuahua! Three homeless dogs, an old van, a six-hundred-mile rescue
mission. What could possibly go wrong? As Jessica Hall finds
out...everything. Now Jessica needs rescuing, too. And her canine friends
know just the man to be her hero. When Mack Sanders's little girl, Miranda,
goes missing, Penny Jameson's friend Familiar, the feline sleuth, senses

there's more to Miranda's disappearance than her search for a lost cat. And
Familiar also senses there's more to Mack and Penny's attraction than they
realize...yet.
Sawyer Nov 09 2020 Honey Malone was on the run, fleeing a dangerous
predator, when she lost control of her car, drove into a lake—and found
herself up to her neck in breathtaking men. After the brothers nursed her
through her injuries, she tried to leave, but she hadn't bargained on their
stubborn protectiveness. Or the passionate bond that tied her to Sawyer.
The Gift of Love Nov 02 2022 Edited by New York Times bestselling author
Lori Foster-a heartwarming anthology of all-new stories that celebrate
family love. Families come in many configurations, and every one is unique,
made up of the personalities of each member. But the love that connects
families is universal. Whether it is the love of parents for their children,
the love between a husband and wife, the love between siblings, a love that
transcends generations, or even the love for a family member never met, the
family ties that bind us are the strongest and deepest emotional connections
we experience. Families influence a person's development, how they treat
others, and how they view life. In The Gift of Love, eight exceptional
writers offer a variety of unique perspectives on what family love means and
how it impacts our lives in ways profound and often surprising. Includes 8
Original Stories by New York Times Bestselling Author Lori Foster and Heidi
Betts, Jules Bennett, Ann Christopher, Lisa Cooke, Paige Cuccaro, Gia Dawn,
and Helen Kay Dimon. The authors are donating all of their proceeds from The
Gift of Love to The Conductive Learning Center of Greater Cincinnati, a
charitable organization.
Chengli and the Silk Road Caravan Oct 28 2019 Chengli is an orphaned errand
boy who lives in Chang'an China in 630 A.D. His mother has died from illness
and his father is presumed dead after disappearing into the desert when
Chengli was a baby. Now thirteen, Chengli feels ready for independence. He
is drawn to the desert, beckoned by the howling of strange winds and the
hope of learning something about his father--who he was and how he died.
Chengli joins a caravan to travel down the merchant route known as the Silk
Road, but it is a dangerous life, as his father knew. The desert is harsh,
and there are many bandits--bandits interested in Chengli's caravan because
a princess, her servants, and royal guards are traveling with them. But the
desert is full of amazing places and life-changing experiences, as the
feisty princess learns the meaning of friendship and Chengli learns the
heroism of which he is capable.
Mr. November Jul 06 2020 SHE NEEDED HIM FOR A GOOD CAUSE Amanda Barker had
to have firefighter Josh Marshall. With his sexy body, killer smile and
incredible reputation as a lady's man, he'd sell a million of her fundraising calendars. But Josh wasn't cooperating, and he wasn't playing fair…
HE NEEDED HER FOR…OTHER GOOD THINGS If there was one thing Josh knew, it was
that where there's smoke there's fire. And Ms. Amanda Barker was smokin'.
Over and over, he'd refused her requests to pose for a calendar, but she
wouldn't take no for an answer. And neither would he when he laid out the
rules: he'd agree to meet her needs, if she agreed to meet his…
READY, SET, JETT Feb 22 2022 If I could just tell you the truth…
Schoolteacher Natalie Alexander knows nothing about her sexy next-door
neighbor Jett—other than nights with him help her forget the past. To get

her head—and her heart—together, she needs a vacation from this no-strings
romance! But a solo trip turns into a disaster when Jett turns up with
another challenge…one she may not be able to resist!
BUCKHORN BROTHERS: CASEY Oct 01 2022 After hearing that her father is in
the hospital, Emma returns to her hometown. There, she bumps into her first
love, Casey, who turned her down when she confessed her feelings eight years
ago. Devastated, Emma had gathered what little money she’d saved and left
town. Now she’s a grown, independent woman with her own business in Chicago,
but being around Casey makes her feel like a lovestruck teenager again. Why
do his eyes burn with passion when he looks at her? And will Emma be able to
tell him her deepest secret?
Shohn Sep 19 2021 This Buckhorn man will have to prove his worth to the
woman of his dreams—don’t miss this fan-favorite novella from New York Times
bestselling author Lori Foster, available as a standalone ebook for the
first time… Originally published as Buckhorn Ever After in 2013 Ranger Shohn
Hudson can’t help but notice a few things about Nadine Moest. She’s
gorgeous, she’s smart, she’s driven, and… she’s apparently not into him. At
all. Shohn’s used to being chased, so having the one woman who matters
resist his charms is not what he signed up for. The last thing Nadine wants
is to be the latest notch on gorgeous Shohn’s bedpost. But Shohn is
determined to win her trust—and her heart. Once Nadine learns more about the
man underneath his cocky exterior, will she start to crack? Let the battle
of wills begin…
Real Men Last All Night Jul 30 2022 Today's top erotic romance writers come
together for a steamy read of four sexy stories about women who discover
that real men last all night... Luring Lucy by Lori Foster All Lucy was
looking for when she went to her vacation home was in innocent fling to
quell the yearning she had felt since her husband died four years ago. She
never expected her longtime friend Bram to lure her into a love affair so
hot. Cooper's Fall by Lora Leigh Former ranger turned bar owner Ethan Cooper
never expected to get an eyeful of prim Miss Sarah Fox from his attic window
one hot summer afternoon. But now his blood is on fire for the delicious
little minx. The Edge of Sin by Cheyenne McCray Zane Steele lives a life of
extraordinary danger as a government agent and has never let anyone get too
close. Then he sees the one woman who changes his life forever. Wanted: A
Real Man by Heidi Betts Claire left her high school sweetheart Linc, in
search of a better life. Ten years later she needs his help as a U.S.
Marshal to find her missing daughter...Linc's daughter. Reeling with the
knowledge of a daughter he's never known, Linc sets out to claim what's his.
The Buckhorn Legacy Aug 26 2019 In "New York Times"-bestselling author
Foster's sizzling classic, Casey Hudson, Buckhorn County's favorite son, is
out to prove he's all grown up. Reissue.
Unconventional Warfare (Special Forces, Book 1) Jun 16 2021 Discover the
secret missions behind America's greatest conflicts. Danny Manion has been
fighting his entire life. Sometimes with his fists. Sometimes with his
words. But when his actions finally land him in real trouble, he can't fight
the judge who offers him a choice: jail... or the army. Turns out there's a
perfect place for him in the US military: the Studies and Observation Group
(SOG), an elite volunteer-only task force comprised of US Air Force
Commandos, Army Green Berets, Navy SEALS, and even a CIA agent or two. With

the SOG's focus on covert action and psychological warfare, Danny is
guaranteed an unusual tour of duty, and a hugely dangerous one. Fortunately,
the very same qualities that got him in trouble at home make him a naturalborn commando in a secret war. Even if almost nobody knows he's there.
National Book Award finalist Chris Lynch begins a new, explosive fiction
series based on the real-life, top-secret history of US black ops.
The Billionaire Next Door Nov 29 2019 "Everything I love in a romance." --Lori Foster, 2014
The Write Ingredients Jul 26 2019 More than 90 authors and a handful of
dedicated readers, have offered up their favorite recipes for this
publication. Proceeds from the sale of the book will go toward care packages
sent to U.S. troops.
Animal Attraction Mar 26 2022 Four of today's most popular romance authors
introduce four sizzling new tales of finding love unexpectedly—with a little
help from man's best friend. Includes an all-new Buckhorn Brothers story
from New York Times bestselling author Lori Foster! The authors are donating
all of their proceeds from Animal Attraction to the Animal Adoption
Foundation of Hamilton, OH, a charitable organization. Anthology includes:
Buckhorn Ever After by New York Times bestselling author Lori Foster Imagine
Me and You by USA TODAY bestselling author Maisey Yates Gimme Shelter by USA
TODAY bestselling author Heidi Betts Partner in Crime by Jules Bennett
One Wedding, Two Brides Oct 21 2021 Jilted bride Monica Blair can’t believe
it when she wakes up next to a blue-eyed, smooth-talking cowboy in the
middle of nowhere and with a ring on her finger. It had sounded like a great
plan at the time. Get married, get revenge, and get her money back. So why
is she cleaning out stables and trying to keep her hands off the hot cowboy
helping her? Ryder Nash would have bet his best Stetson that you’d never see
him walk down the aisle. But when the city girl with pink-streaked hair and
a frog tattoo hatches a plan to expose the conman who married his sister, no
idea is too crazy. And even though Monica might be the worst rancher’s wife
he’s ever seen, he can’t stop thinking about the wedding night they never
had. What was supposed to be a temporary marriage for revenge is starting to
feel a little too real...
Books by Horseback Mar 02 2020 "Capturing one librarian's breathtaking
fictional journey is a riveting way to showcase and honor the risky work of
these real librarians, and the text communicates a deep reverence for their
mission-and their tremendous fortitude. Illustrations depict a pale, redhaired librarian, nearly always smiling despite the obstacles that nature
puts in her path. Light and shadow are used effectively to convey Mother
Earth's shifting moods... Educational and inspiring." -Kirkus Reviews Books
By Horseback is a breathtaking adventure of a heroic Pack Horse Librarian
who braves the harsh terrain of rural Kentucky to bring books to children
who need them. Deep into Appalachia, during the Great Depression food,
education, and opportunities were scarce. Kentucky had fallen behind its
neighboring states in electricity and highways, and the folks who lived in
the craggy, mountainous region were struggling to survive. But courageous
librarians were up to the challenge! Edith, a young Pack Horse Librarian,
and her faithful horse Dan, adventure through rough terrain and a pending
storm in order to deliver books to kids who desperately need them in this
richly illustrated tale. Edith, like all Pack Horse Librarians, heroically

risked their own safety to serve the most vulnerable members of their
community. Librarians like Edith helped an entire generation learn to read
and gain lifesaving knowledge in a critical time in history.
A Bad Boy for Christmas Jan 12 2021 'Tis the Season to Be Naughty Connor
McClain knows what he wants. And after four harrowing years in Afghanistan,
that's a quiet life in the lakeside town of Evergreen Cove. But coming home
has land mines of its own-the most dangerous of them being long-legged
bombshell Faith Garrett. Now getting her into his arms this holiday is going
to require more than mistletoe . . . With a cheating ex behind her, all
Faith wants is a relaxing holiday free from man drama. And even though every
moment with gorgeous Connor is a sweet temptation, Faith is determined not
to give in. But Jack Frost has other plans, and soon Faith and Connor are
snowbound in a winter wonderland with only the sparks flying between them to
keep them warm. As one hot kiss leads to another, they'll have to decide if
they're ready to give each other the best gift of all-love. "Everything I
love in a romance." --- Lori Foster, 2014
Minesweeper (Special Forces, Book 2) Mar 14 2021 "All the sizzle, chaos,
noise and scariness of war is clay in the hands of ace storyteller Lynch."
-- Kirkus Reviews for the World War II series Discover the secret missions
behind America's greatest conflicts.Fergus Frew thought he knew what to
expect when he signed up with the Navy's demolitions team. But as the Korean
War rages on, Fergus and his fellow divers -- AKA "frogmen" -- are tasked
with more than just scouting mudflats. Soon they're planting mines. And
sabotaging tunnels, bridges... and even fishing nets. Strangest of all, it
falls to Fergus to transport a spy into the country -- and that means
traveling far from Navy-controlled waters.But frogmen are amphibious. And
Fergus may not realize it, but he's in a position to change the way the
whole world thinks about combat.National Book Award finalist Chris Lynch
continues his explosive fiction series based on the real-life, top-secret
history of US black ops and today's heroic Navy SEALs.
The Gift of Love Aug 31 2022 Edited by a New York Times best-selling
author, this anthology of stories celebrates families in every shape and
size and the love they share, and includes works from Lori Foster, Heidi
Betts, Jules Bennett, Ann Christopher and Lisa Cooke. Original.
Ready, Set, Jett Jan 24 2022 This sexy alpha hero is about to meet his
match in this beloved classic novella from New York Times bestselling author
Lori Foster. In this reader-favorite novella from New York Times bestselling
author Lori Foster, all middle school teacher Natalie Alexander needs to get
her head—and heart—together is a vacation from her no-strings romance with
her sexy next-door neighbor. But her solo trip south turns into a disaster
when gorgeous PI Jett Sutter turns up with another challenge…one she might
not be able to resist. Originally published in 2011.
Dark Tribute Dec 11 2020 New York Times bestseller Iris Johansen is back
with another high octane thriller that will leave your mind racing and your
heart pounding. Despite her tragic childhood, violin prodigy Cara Delaney
has finally found peace in her career as a professional musician and
stability in her relationship with her guardians, forensic sculptor Eve
Duncan and ex-Navy SEAL Joe Quinn. If only Jock Gavin, Cara's lifelong
friend and a man with his own twisted history, would come back into her
life, everything would be perfect. But the carefully constructed world Cara

has built for herself is suddenly threatened when she is kidnapped by a
mysterious man trying to settle a score against her family, setting off a
violent chain of events that puts everyone Cara loves in danger. Now, Cara
will have to use every instinct she has to stay one step ahead, or else
she’ll pay the deadly tribute of her family’s dark past. Praise for Iris
Johansen: "A tantalizing puzzle...fans of paranormal suspense will be
rewarded." —Publishers Weekly "A fun read filled with plenty of action and
mystery...Eve Duncan did not disappoint!" —Criminal Element on Shattered
Mirror
The Billionaire Bachelor Apr 14 2021 BONUS: Includes a complete Elizabeth
Hayley novel from Bookshot Flames! Manwhore. That's what the board of
directors--and the tabloids--thinks of billionaire bachelor Reese Crane.
Ordinarily he couldn't care less, but his playboy past is preventing the
board from naming him CEO of Crane Hotels. Nothing--and no one--will keep
him from his life's legacy. They want a settled man to lead the company?
Then that's exactly what he'll give them. Merina Van Heusen will do anything
to get her parents' funky boutique hotel back--even marry cold-as-ice-butsexy-as-hell Reese Crane. It's a simple business contract--six months of
marriage, absolute secrecy, and the Van Heusen is all hers again. But when
sparks fly between them, their passion quickly moves from the boardroom to
the bedroom. And soon Merina is living her worst nightmare: falling in love
with her husband.
Animal Attraction: Buckhorn Ever After / Imagine Me and You / Gimme Shelter
/ Partner in Crime Dec 23 2021 Four of today’s most popular romance authors
introduce four sizzling new tales of finding love unexpectedly—with a little
help from man’s best friend. Anthology includes:
Does School Choice Work? Feb 10 2021
The Guy Next Door Jul 18 2021
Gates of Fire May 16 2021 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • “Steven Pressfield brings
the battle of Thermopylae to brilliant life.”—Pat Conroy At Thermopylae, a
rocky mountain pass in northern Greece, the feared and admired Spartan
soldiers stood three hundred strong. Theirs was a suicide mission, to hold
the pass against the invading millions of the mighty Persian army. Day after
bloody day they withstood the terrible onslaught, buying time for the Greeks
to rally their forces. Born into a cult of spiritual courage, physical
endurance, and unmatched battle skill, the Spartans would be remembered for
the greatest military stand in history—one that would not end until the
rocks were awash with blood, leaving only one gravely injured Spartan squire
to tell the tale. . . .
Forge May 04 2020 Separated from his friend Isabel after their daring
escape from slavery, fifteen-year-old Curzon serves as a free man in the
Continental Army at Valley Forge until he and Isabel are thrown together
again, as slaves once more.
Burn My Heart Apr 02 2020 The Mau Mau - the name of a secret society that
once struck terror into the hearts of British settlers in Kenya. An episode
in history that ended in a State of Emergency, with violent and brutal acts
dividing a nation. This is an intensely personal and vivid story of two
boys: one black, one white. Once they were friends even though their
circumstances are very different. But in a country driven by fear and
prejudice, even the best of friends can betray one another . . .

Internationally acclaimed and award-winning author Beverley Naidoo explores
new territory in this beautifully realized and moving story set in Britain's
colonial past.
Cooper's Fall Sep 27 2019 Cooper's Fall- never before released as a
standalone novella! Previously published in the anthology Real Men Last All
Night. Former ranger turned bar owner Ethan Cooper never expected to get an
eyeful of prim Miss Sarah Fox from his attic window one hot summer
afternoon. But now his blood is on fire for the delicious little minx.
Love, Theodosia Jun 24 2019 A Romeo & Juliet tale for Hamilton! fans. In
post-American Revolution New York City, Theodosia Burr, a scholar with the
skills of a socialite, is all about charming the right people on behalf of
her father—Senator Aaron Burr, who is determined to win the office of
president in the pivotal election of 1800. Meanwhile, Philip Hamilton, the
rakish son of Alexander Hamilton, is all about being charming on behalf of
his libido. When the two first meet, it seems the ongoing feud between their
politically opposed fathers may be hereditary. But soon, Theodosia and
Philip must choose between love and family, desire and loyalty, and
preserving the legacy their flawed fathers fought for or creating their own.
Love, Theodosia is a smart, funny, swoony take on a fiercely intelligent
woman with feminist ideas ahead of her time who has long-deserved center
stage. A refreshing spin on the Hamiltonian era and the characters we have
grown to know and love. It’s also a heartbreaking romance of two starcrossed lovers, an achingly bittersweet “what if.” Despite their fathers’
bitter rivalry, Theodosia and Philip are drawn to each other and, in what
unrolls like a Jane Austen novel of manners, we find ourselves entangled in
the world of Hamilton and Burr once again as these heirs of famous enemies
are driven together despite every reason not to be.
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